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Prelude                                                There Is A Balm In Gilead                               Arr. Jim Martin	
 	                                                    Gerry Luethi, piano
       	               
Welcome & Announcements

Call to Worship                                                                          Jenni Hlawatsch & Cheryl Runyon
Jenni:    (Sung) Will you come and follow me if I but call your name? Will you go where you  
	  don’t know and never be the same? Will you let my love be shown, will you let my 		
	  name be known, will you let my life be grown in you and you in me?
Cheryl:  Call to us, O Lord, and ask us to come to you.
People:  We come without fear, even though we do not know what the future holds for us.
Cheryl:  Give us courage and strength to be your disciples.
People:  Help us reach out to all those in need.
Jenni:     (Sung) Lord, your summons echoes true when you but call my name. Let me turn  
	   and follow you and never be the same. In your company I’ll go where your love and  
	   footsteps show. Thus I’ll move and live and grow in you and you in me.
Cheryl:  Lord, we will come and follow you all of our days.
People:  Be present with us, O Lord, and inspire our steps in your service. AMEN.

*Opening Hymn                         Where Cross the Crowded Ways of Life                       UMH No. 427

Children’s Time                      						                 
	    	      Following this time, children age 3 through 5th grade are invited to 

                   return to sit with their families and participate in worship.

Re-imagining Barker Hall for Koinonia Time
Thursday, August 19, 4:00 pm
Barker Hall will be the focal point for Koinonia 
Time starting with Fall Programming, Sept 12. 
To make the space more amenable to a multi-
generational gathering place, the Permanent 
Endowment Committee has given a grant to 
add some decor. Anyone interested in helping 
design this space is welcome to join a planning 
meeting on August 19 in Barker Hall. Join us as 
we re-imagine. If you have questions, contact 
Pastor Stephanie seniorpastor@mtview.org or 
Lori Jones lorindalj@comcast.net.

Music Ensembles Gearing Up!
Beginning August 29, both our Sanctuary Choir 
and our Bell Choir will be visible in services to 
add to your worship experience. If you would 
like to join either to sing or to play bells, you 
are welcome to do so! Come to Sanctuary 
Choir practice at 9:30 am in the Choir Room 
downstairs each Sunday morning. We will have 
two evening rehearsals on Wednesday August 
18 and August 25 at 7:30 pm, and then on 
Sunday mornings starting August 29. Come to 
the Bell Choir practice on Tuesday evening on 
August 24 at 6:30 pm in the Sanctuary. All are 
welcome, bring your friends! 

Ministry Fiesta: August 29 Between Services
Have you wondered how you can get involved 
here at Mt. View? At 9:30 am on August 29 
all ministries in the church will have a table 
set up in Barker Hall (the big room under 
the Sanctuary). There will be representatives 
from each ministry to explain how you can be 
involved, and sign up sheets available. And...
Breakfast burritos will be provided! It will be a 
wonderful time to meet others and learn about 
opportunities for ministry!

We’re Seeking a Bell Choir Director
We are still looking to hire a Bell Choir director! 
If you are interested, or know someone who 
could take on this important ministry, please 
send an email to worship@mtview.org to let 
Brian know. We’d love to talk to you about the 
possibilities!

Giving at Mt. View:  
How You can Contribute

•	 Donate online at mtview.org/donate
•	 Donate by mailing a check to the church: 

355 Ponca Pl, Boulder, CO 80303
•	 Text the amount of your contribution to 

720-575-0222. 

*Please stand as you are able

????



Song of Reflection                        Lead Me, Lord (Psalm 5:8, 4:8)                           UMH No. 473

Pastoral Prayer

Our Lord’s Prayer             
	
Musical Offering                               Hear My Prayer, O Lord                             Antonin Dvorak
                                            Tula Roberge, soprano; Gerry Luethi, piano

Scripture        				         Psalm 69                                            Cheryl Runyon

Message                                                      Let’s Get ‘Em!                                                                         	
			                        Rev. Stephanie Kidwell

*Closing Hymn                             Majesty, Worship His Majesty                              UMH No. 176
                     
*Benediction   

You are invited to stay during the Postlude or leave following the Benediction.

Postlude                                                        Majesty                                           Arr. Mark Hayes                                                          
                                                             Gerry Luethi, piano                      

Ways to Connect | Sunday, August 8, 2021

Join Mt. View on Sunday, August 22
If you have been considering joining Mt. View, 
there will be a time for joining on August 22. 
Joining the church means committing to all 
Mt. View is and all it can be. When joining the 
church you promise to support it with your 
prayers, presence, gifts, service, and witness. 
If you have decided it is time for you to join, 
to make that commitment, please let Pastor 
Stephanie know by August 20:  
seniorpastor@mtview.org.

New Worship Schedule: Beginning August 29
Worship at 8:30 and 10:45 am;  
Koinonia Hour at 9:30 am
Beginning August 29, we will begin our new 
Sunday morning worship schedule! You will 
hear important information about our new two-
service schedule, as well as all the offerings for 
folks young and less young in Koinonia Hour, in 
a special letter soon - stay tuned! 

Director of Music & Worship Arts /  
Principal Organist: 

Brian du Fresne (worship@mtview.org) 

Church Administrator:
Michael Shor (office@mtview.org)

Facilities Manager:
Kyle Perez (facilities@mtview.org)

Director of Children, Family, 
Youth Ministries: 

Larissa Hoffman (children@mtview.org)

Finance Manager:
Laura Winberg (finance@mtview.org)

Accompanist:
Gerry Luethi (76luger20@gmail.com)

Senior Pastor:
Rev. Stephanie Kidwell  

(seniorpastor@mtview.org) 
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You’re Invited to a Remodeling Extravaganza!
Saturday, August 14, 8:00 am - 4:00 pm
Are you looking to be a part of a fulfilling 
experience? Well look no further...This 
upcoming small remodeling project is your 
chance! On August 14, brave volunteers 
will bring their skills together to help in the 
construction of an office for our Director of  
Children, Family, & Youth Ministries, Larissa 
Hoffman! While working alongside our Facilities 
Manager, we will knock out a wall! Put in a 
door! Frame a wall! Hang drywall! Mud, sand 
& paint. And most importantly laugh, connect, 
and learn. Be a part of this project of purpose. 
All skill levels are welcomed! Contact Kyle Perez 
if you’re interested: facilities@mtview.org.

Today’s Flowers on the Communion Table
The flowers on the Communion Table today are 
from LeeAnn Lathrop.

Mask Update
Because of the uptick in Delta variant cases and 
breakthrough Covid cases among some in our 
own congregation, we are returning to requiring 
masks during worship. Thank you for playing 
your part in keeping each other healthy.


